MINNEAPOLIS 14, MINN. « 34|I5 UNIVERSITY AVE. « SAINT PAUL |4, MINN.

February 21, 1956

Mr. Maurice W. Nittler
Box 9L
Geneva, Nebrasks

Dear Mr. Nittler:

Thank you for your recent letter regarding reception of
KSTP. A check of our lozs showe that you did receive
our stztion on the date and at the time mentioned, and

it is a pleasure indeed to send you this letter of
verification.

Yours very truly,

il 8,

Elizabeth Bair



